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Reminder to fill in the CPSU NSW WHS survey  

Your union, the CPSU NSW is surveying members employed by Aruma to determine what if any work, 

health and safety issues you may have. The results of the survey will assist the union in representing your 

rights for a safer and healthier workplace. 

Under the Section 19 of the Work, Health and Safety Act 2011 all Persons Conducting a Business or 

Undertaking under the Act (that means YOUR employer) in NSW have a legal duty to ensure the health 

and safety of their workers. 

Please complete by Monday 16 December. The survey is anonymous, and will only take five minutes.  

Please fill out the Work, Health and Safety Survey at the following link 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ArumaWHSsurvey    

WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

 

1. Complete this Survey 

2. Share this Bulletin with other work colleagues 

3. Join the CPSU NSW HERE 

4. Follow the CPSU NSW on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/CPSUNSW  

CONTACT THE CPSU NSW 

Industrial Officer 

Sharny Chalmers schalmers@psa.asn.au  

Organisers  

Cora Sarmiento csarmiento@psa.asn.au   

Shane Elliott selliott@psa.asn.au     
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